Thursday, October 1st, 2020


Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!
 
 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS:

One benefit of distance learning is getting to spend more time with your pets! Please send the yearbook team a picture of you and your pet(s) learning from home. https://forms.gle/r3JK23SFrkvpqjPb8


Grab-n-Go Meals will be distributed once a week, on Thursdays ONLY at two service times.
1. Day service: 10:00am to 12:00 pm
1. Evening service: 5:00pm to 7:00pm
 
Breakfast and Lunch will be provided for the entire week, for students enrolled in VUSD 
Enter bus lanes from Crenshaw and Exit on La Vida
 
ID cards for students are recommended. 
 
ID cards for La Joya students, can be picked up at the student window between 10:00am and 12:00pm.

TDAP INFORMATION

Still need the Tdap vaccination for 7th grade?
VUSD has partnered with the Tulare County Health Department Immunization Unit to provide Tdap booster for 7th graders who still need it.
The drive thru, no cost Tdap clinic is being held at La Joya on Thursday October 1st from 9-11:00am
*A parent or guardian must be present to sign consent form.
  
WEDNESDAY REMINDERS
 
ADVISORY FROM  8:20AM TO 8:30AM FOR ALL STUDENTS.  Asynchronous learning will occur for all students.  Additionally, students may be selected for enrichment and/or intervention via small group instruction.  Small groups will be scheduled on Wednesday mornings between 8:40am and 12:10pm.  *Sites will schedule groups according to need.
 
ORCHESTRA instruments, tuning and fix-it time is every Wednesday from 11- noon.
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